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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Jennifer Nottingham, Legislative Director
Date:

2/15/15
Subject:
Mid-year board report
I would like to thank the NADE president, Jeff Price for asking me to serve as the legislative director this year. I would also like to thank the previous legislative director, Julie Kujath, for providing materials and guidance to help me fill this position.  

In this position I have be available to help answer question and provide feedback to the NADE president and the NADE board.  I have been available on conference calls with the Office of Disability Determination and the House Ways and Means, Social Security Subcommittee.  

As legislative director I have helped the NADE president respond to a survey from the Administrative Conference of the United States regarding the Social Security Administration’s policy for evaluation of symptoms.  I have forwarded along news and information related to the disability program to the NADE president and president-elect.
Shortly after the NADE mid-year board meeting I will schedule visits for the NADE Washington, D. C. trip. 


I look forward to assisting the NADE president and serving on the NADE board throughout the year. 

Respectfully submitted,

Jennifer Nottingham
NADE Legislative Director
2014-2015
